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Award of Bid Notice 

Date:   June 17, 2022 

Subject:  Trash and Recycling Services, FY 2023-2026 RFP 

In their public meeting on June 16, 2022, the Newmarket School Board voted to award the bid 

for RFP Trash and Recycling Services, FY 2023-2026 as shown below: 

Vendor Year 1 Services Amount 

Casella Waste 
Management 

Dumpster Placement-NES (one-time) 
Dumpster Placement-NJSHS (one-time) 
Total Annual Rate Recycling & Trash-NES 
Total Annual Rate Recycling & Trash-NJSHS 
Additional Pickups Waste (per add’l pickup) 
Additional Pickups Recycling (per add’l pickup) 

$50.00 
$50.00 

$10,041 
$10,041 
$97.00 
$87.00 

 

The full RFP as well as the Bid Tab showing additional details of the bid submission are available 

on the District website under the Business Office Tab in the RFP folder.  Please forward any 

questions to Janna Mellon, Business Administrator at mellonj@newmarket.k12.nh.us. 

 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Janna Mellon, Business Administrator 
 
 


